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	Looking Ahead…November/December

	 20

	21

	22
Picture Re-Take Day
	23
Pop Corn
Sale
	24  No
School
    Happy

Thanksgiving
	25  No School

	26

	27

	28

	29
	30

	Dec. 1st
	2
	3

	 4

	5   Site Council @ 5:00 pm
PTO at 6:15 pm
	6
	7   Early
Release

at 1:55 pm


	8
	9
	10
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District News











  


The next meeting is Wednesday, Dec. 14h @ 7:00 pm in Council Chambers at Fairview City Hall.  Located at 1300 NE Village St. in Fairview.  Call 503:661-7200 for more information.
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Pop Corn Sale


Wednesday


Nov. 23rd


25 cents a bag





PTO Meeting, Monday Dec. 5th at 6:15











Picture Retake Day


Tuesday, Nov. 22nd�
�
   


Happy Thanksgiving!


Have A Warm


And Safe


Thanksgiving Break


  


Woodland Wolf 


Wednesday Winners


   Mrs. Dryer’s 4th grade class won the Woodland Wolf Wednesday award for November 2nd with 88% of the class wearing school colors!


   On Wednesday, November 9th


Mrs. Anke’s 3rd grade class won the award with 97% of her class showing their Woodland Spirit by wearing school colors.


   Water Conservation Calendar   


             Poster Winners


    Eleven students from Mrs. Anke’s third grade class were recognized for their artistic abilities.  They submitted artwork for the City of Fairview’s Water Conservation Calendar Poster Contest.


   The calendar will be published for 2012.


Call Fairview City Hall (503:674-6224) for details to receive a calendar.  Winners pictured below are top row left to right:


Brooke Lingle, Daniel Krechko, Juan Salvador Mendez, Kyra Griffith, Reilly Klock, Lupita Balbuena-Vasquez.  Bottom row left to right: Aaron Torres, Jesus Martinez-Tello, Amaya Torres, Alexandra


Beltran-Aispuro and Crystal Medina-Guerrero.  Congratlulations!


�








               


 





Upcoming Events








April 8th Parent Group Meeting @ 4:30 pm





April 15th  Wolf Council @ 1:50 pm





April 23rd   Spring


Pictures





May 14th  Kindergarten


Round-Up @ 4:00 pm

















 








Lost And Found


    Our tables are over flowing with coats, jackets, sweaters, hats, and gloves!   Please have your student check for their lost items or parents/guardians may stop by and claim lost items.  The tables are in the main hall by the library.





Arrival and Dismissal


     Please have your students arrive at school before 8:35 am.  Doors open at 8:20 for breakfast.  Classes begin at 8:35 am.  It is important for students to be seated and ready for class instruction at 8:35 am.


      If you need to pick up your student(s) before 3:05 dismissal time please notify the school before 2:45 pm.  Again, we ask that you try not to pick up students early unless it is urgent.  Thank you for your cooperation.





Volunteer Reminder


   Anyone wanting to volunteer in the Reynolds School District needs to register, be screened and have their picture taken for an ID Badge issued through the district office.  Registration forms are available in the Woodland office.  This policy became effective November 1st.  Contact Sue Mutschler @ 503:674-8188 for more information.





   If you have changed phone numbers please notify the school office @ 503:674-8188.











Call In Absences


    503:674-8188














Woodland Wanderings











     If your student(s) are going to be absent please call the school @ 503:674-8188.  You may call the night before or early in the morning and leave a message.  Please call by 9:00 am!





	Early Release


   The next early release date


is Wednesday, December 7th.


Students will be dismissed at 1:55 PM.   





  AM Kindergartners will attend all day.  


  


  PM Kinders will stay home.


   





    Woodland Parent/Teacher


         Organization (PTO)


  We earned $2,543.65 from our Jog-a-Thon held on September 30th.  Thanks for your support!  Ethan Oliver, a kindergartener in Ms. Campbell’s PM class, was the top winner for getting the most pledges.  Rylie Done, a first grader in Mrs. Forwood’s room came in second and Tyler Redford, a first grader in Mrs. Keck and Mrs. Norby’s room came in third for getting pledges.   All students will be receiving a pencil.  Those who earned a T-Shirt or Sweatshirt received them earlier this week.  


  The picture on the left shows Mr. Greenhalgh getting his head shaved by Amber Diehr, as Rylie Done, Tyler Redford and Ethan Oliver show approval.
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       Volunteer Update








